

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

## Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 24th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

## RE: Holly 2 visit to The Titanic Museum

We are delighted to confirm that the Holly 2 trip to the Titanic Museum will be going ahead as planned on Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> February. We are very grateful to the PFA for their generous donation towards funding the transport for this trip.

## **Trip Details:**

The children will need to be dressed in school uniform as we will be in the museum for the day. We will leave and return within the usual school day so please drop off and pick up your children at the normal times.

Children will need to bring a small backpack, or something similar, to carry their lunch, water and any other items in. Your child will be responsible for carrying their own bag throughout the day.

The children will need a packed lunch as usual, including a fruit snack and a bottle of water, in addition to their lunch drinks. Children who have hot school meals through Star Cuisine have already been contacted to select their cold options and should have received a Marvellous Me to confirm. They should also bring an additional drink and a fruit snack.

As the children will not be going into any gift shops, they will not need to bring any money for the day.

Thank you again,

Yours sincerely,

T Watts

Miss Watts Year 2 Class Teacher













